

In the Name of God, the Infinitely Compassionate and Merciful

Dear Friends of Threshold Society,

We come to you with gratitude for your generous support of the work of Threshold Society and ask that your generosity continue. The heart of our work is the worldwide community of lovers, fed by the light and wisdom of our tradition of which you are a part. This heart remains strong and we trust that the beauty and nourishment will be sustained.

Our fundraising goal for the coming year is \$65,000. We feel after reflection that it is important to sustain this level of giving for the continual unfolding of Mevlana's work. In truth, that work is the transformation of our hearts and the maturing and ripening of our humanity. Each of us must do that work, however we are called to be in community—a community of lovers to educate and support each other and to reflect God's love in the world.

Your continued generosity will enable Threshold Society to fulfill this mission by: maintaining our website, expanding use of conference call technologies to reach those without local groups, developing educational programs, expanding our scholarship program and increasing the support for retreats in order that fees do not increase at the same rate as costs.

We look to the future knowing we are held by our Sustainer. May our Sustainer's Love and Generosity transform our hearts and may the light of our worldwide circle shine wherever it is needed.

With love and gratitude, The Threshold Development Committee Khadim Chishti, Paul Leger, Patzia Gonzalez, Khalila Platt, Rahima McCullough, Selim Schaurer

And hold fast, all together, unto the bond with God, and do not draw apart from one another. And remember the blessings which God has bestowed upon you. Quran 3:102

To support the work of Threshold Society please click on the link below or mail your check to Threshold Society, PO Box 45143, Madison, WI 53744-5143

www.sufism.org/donate

Or in the UK, contact our treasurer, Siema Taj at treasurer.thresholduk@yahoo.com